
Princetown CCTV 
 

I am pleased to say we have not had any need to use this system during the last month.  I 
accessed the system yesterday (22/10/2021) to ensure it is working correctly.  This is 
something myself, and Councillor Worth do on a regular basis.  When we do this, we enter it 
into a log we both keep showing times and dates of access.   
 
We have had a couple of occasions where the village has suffered from loss of electrical 
power which has caused the system to trip out.  If not checked it remains in a state of 
inactivity.  The system then has to be accessed in the Visitor Centre to be reset.  To ensure 
this does not happen it is recommended we purchase a Uninterrupted Power Supply.  This is 
effectively a battery which ensures that if the mains power fails this acts as a backup to 
ensure no loss of power to the system.  I have been looking at them and it would seem that 
one would cost less than £150 but I was not able to confidently identify the right one for us, 
perhaps Councillor Worth can help with this.  I propose that the council agree to this 
purchase especially when we consider the Winter snow is just around the corner. 
 
Cllr Gregg Manning JP 


